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Although substitute amendments are less likely to draw a germaneness challenge
than simple amendments, they are subject to germaneness rules and this substitute
amendment might possibly be the subject of a germaneness objection.

For ease of drafting and to avoid additional complexity in the attached draft, I have
used a single effective date for the provisions derived from LRB−3104 and LRB−3130.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions.
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